
9 March 2018 

Thursday 15 March (am) 1C Class Assembly KS2 hall  

Thursday 15 March Year 3 NEC Big Bang Science Fayre 

Thursday 22 March (am) 5W Class Assembly KS2 hall 

Thursday 22 March Reception & KS1 Spring Disco 3.30 pm - 4.45 pm 

Thursday 22 March KS2 Spring disco 5.00 pm - 6.30 pm 

Friday 23 March Whole School (non uniform) Red Nose Day 

Friday 23 March Parent Council Meeting 2pm  

Monday 26 March KS2 Decorate an egg week 

Wednesday 28 March KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 2.30 pm - 3.00 pm 

Thursday 29 March Whole School Break up for Easter 

Butterflies Amelia Clack 

Ladybirds Elliot Da Silva 

1R Noah Poutney 

1C Vanessa Skirikova 

2HC-J Dylan Smith 

2WN Jayden Sutton 

3D Egemen Ilgaz 

3G Cadie-Lee Lorton 

4R Oscar Whitman 

4C Lily Mayne 

5L Tanvi Hebballi 

5W Millie Evans 

6S Lily Butler 

6S Riya Bhore 

Yr3 Kye Davis 

Yr4 Jonanthan Onaifo 

Yr2 Brandon Woolgrove 

Year 5 Matthew Size 

Year 6 Nikola Jania 

Year 4 have been using Garage Band on the iPads to compose their own 

music to the style of Vivaldi’s the Four Seasons.  They performed their 
tree poems to their own compositions. 

Year 5 have been linking music and space.  They have been linking music 
and space.  They looked at scientific space facts behind song lyrics in 

space songs. 

How often to Governors meet? 

The full Governing Body meet twice a term. In the evening, and the 
meetings usually last about 2 hours.  The committees - Finance and 
People, Standards and Achievements, Buildings, Premises & Health & 
Safety - meet at least once a term.  There are also panels who meet us 
when required.  The committees and panels are made up of members of 
the full Governing Board.  If you have any concerns or comments the 
Governing  Board can be contacted by writing to the Chair of Governors, 
c/o Hollyfield School. 



Menu for next week  Wk 4 

         
      
           

 6C 

6S 

5W 

5L 

4C 

4R 

3D 

3G 

2WN 

2HC-J 

1R 

1C 

 

 

Afeni Mateo 

Callum Hollyoake 

Priya Brayna 

Sophie Mansell 

Sammie Winfield-Lewis 

Isaac Dutton 

Oliver West 

Mitchell Smith 

Lillie Underwood 

Cole Bates 

Leo Barnett 

Jared Bonham 

Sophie Bogle 

Millie McMullan 

Mrs C Lewis 

What a lovely Mother’s Day assembly we were all treated to by our wonderful 
reception children this morning.  Hope you all have a  relaxing day on Sunday 
and get spoilt rotten.   

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £31.50 
£11.25 due via  
Parentpay on : 
Monday 12 March 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 Chicken Fillets 
Haddock Grill 

Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Cheese Pasta Bake 

Filled jacket potatoes
(cheese//tuna) 

 
 

Basmati Rice 
Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Apple Pie 

Carrot Cake 
Custard 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
Veggie Bolognaise 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Red Onion 

Quiche 
Garlic Bread 

 
Spaghetti pasta twists in 

tomato sauce 
Sliced Carrots 
Garden Peas 

 
Lancaster Cookies 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Fish Crunchy 
Cheese & Potato 

Ham/Cheese Pasta 
Bake 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/MIint Sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 

Carrot/Swede Batons 
 

Chocolate Crunch 

Cottage Pie 
Shepherdess Pie (v) 

Chilli Con Carne 
Haddock Grill 

Selection of filled  
Baguettes/wraps 

(cheese, ham, tuna, 
chicken tikka) 

 
Creamed Potato 

Sweetcorn 
Broccoli Florets 

 
Plain or Chocolate  

muffins 
Fruit Jelly 

Selection of Pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

pepperoni, sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange Cuplets 

 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

MAD SCIENCE CLUB 

Please note that there will be no session 
on Tuesday 13 March.   Sorry for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you to everyone who attended Parents’ 

Evening on Wednesday, we hope you are happy 
with how everything is going.   It was lovely to 

see you all.  You will have been handed a data 
collection sheet which would you please check 

the details, amend  if necessary and return to 

the school office as soon as possible.  You also 
should have received a “Your Views Matter” form 

which we would you also complete and return as 
soon as possible.  We really do value your views 

and opinions.   

Reverend Nicholls has raised a concern regarding the safety of visitors 

using St Chads Church car park.   If you do use the car park please 

park considerably and away from the rectory to ensure  clear access to 

all visitors coming in and out of the car park. 


